
Welcome All, 
In this section of the website, I will keep you updated on recent developments here in the school. 
Where has the year gone since September? As we enter the final term post Easter, our focus here in 
the school is on supporting our 6th and 3rd year students who are preparing for the State 
Examinations, building on the learning experiences so for this year, preparing for end of year awards 
ceremonies, graduations and celebrations of achievement. The 3rd & 6th Years have been busy with 
orals, practical’s, course work to name a but a few. We wish them continued success and remember 
to remain calm and focused. In the next few weeks courses are completed, revision undertaken and 
sample exam questions answered. 

It is important that all students are completely focused on their school work in so far as possible. We, 
as a school strongly feel that attendance is so important between now and the exams, to try and 
prevent disruption, we ask that appointments during school time are kept to a minimum, to ensure 
continuity. 

Meanwhile, 1st, 2nd & 5th years are busy preparing for their House Exams at the end of the May, and 
our Transition Years look forward to their graduation at the end of this month. 

Please see below for letters to Parents/Guardians regarding the State Exams and last few weeks. 

Congratulations to all of the students who continue to represent Presentation Secondary Wexford in 
so many sporting activities, debating, competitions in the last few weeks and since the start of the 
year 
It also is chance to remind parents and students, of the vast amount of extra-curricular activities that 
are available here in Presentation Wexford, from camogie, Gaelic Football, Basketball, Badminton, 
Soccer, Debating, Athletics, Deep-green, Games Club, Walking Club, Couch to 5K to the Feminist 
Society there is something for everyone on offer. 

Finally, as the last few weeks approach, I thank everyone for their continued hard work on behalf of 
the school. I encourage students to put their heads down in final preparation for exams, awards etc. 
your hard work will pay off in the end. 

As a team, Ms Dooley, Ms C Ryan, and I along with all of the wonderful staff here in Presentation 
Wexford are here to support and guide our students over the next few weeks, we all strive to work 
together to help them achieve their aims, in collaboration with you and your daughter. Please do not 
hesitate to contact the school for any advice or assistance, or any information that we may need to be 
informed about. 
I wish all students, staff & parents every best wish for the last few weeks of this term. 

 
William Ryan 
May 2019 

 


